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Ocean Park Conservation Foundation supports AFCD's proposed
amendments in their entirety as a first step towards fisheries
management in Hong Kong. Like WWF, we do believe that
larger no-take zones and fishing protected areas must be
implemented next in order to restore viable, sustainable fisheries
to Hong Kong. With the proposed amendments in place, OPCF
looks forward to working with AFCD and the fisher folk to find a
win-win solution for both the fishing industry and the health of

the oceans. I defer the remainder of my time to WWF.
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